
Brentwood Borough –
Open Council Seat

Brentwood  Borough  is
currently  seeking  interested
candidates  to  fill  and  open
council seat for a 2 year term
ending  on  December  31,
2025.  Interested  candidates
should submit a letter of intent
to Borough Manager George
Zboyovsky by dropping it off at
the Borough building, US mail
or  email  at
gzboyovsky@brentwood
pa.gov  by  January  12th.
Interested candidates must
be a registered voter and a
resident  of  Brentwood
Borough  for  at  least  one
year.  Interviews  will  be
held  the  week  of  January
15th. You must be able to
attend your interview to be
considered.


